
  
 
 
 
 

VACAVILLE LIBRARY RENOVATION & EXPANSION PROJECT 
 

NOTICE TO INTERESTED TRADE CONTRACTORS 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATIONS 
 
 
Gilbane is requesting Trade Contractors interested in bidding on the Vacaville Library 
Renovation & Expansion project attend a pre-qualification conference which will be held 
in person.  This project will include interior renovations along with a new 3,600-square-
foot addition that will house a multipurpose room and makerspace. Upgrades to finishes 
as well as building systems (mechanical units, plumbing, light fixtures, etc.) will occur 
throughout the existing library. The project will also include site improvement work. 

 
The Project is located at 1020 Ulatis Drive, Vacaville, CA 95687. 
 
The Pre-Qualification In-Person Meeting will be held on March 5, 2024, from 11:00 to 
12:00 noon Pacific Time.  Attendance at the Pre-Qualification In-Person Meeting is 
encouraged for any Trade Contractor that is not currently pre-qualified with Gilbane and 
is interested in becoming pre-qualified to compete for this Project.  Pre-qualification is 
mandatory for any trade with a scope over $250,000. 
 
For any questions or if interested in attending the pre-qualification meeting, please email 
CSnyder@GilbaneCo.com by 12:00 PM on March 4, 2024, in order to receive an 
invitation to the in-person meeting. 
 


